EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
Alpha International Academy, Inc.
Alpha International Academy

Alpha International Academy, Inc., desires to amend its charter agreement by
changing the location of Alpha International Academy for school year 2012-2013
and subsequent years.

The charter school will be located at: 520 N.W. 5t Street Hallandale Beach, Florida
330009.

The original agreement with Alpha International Academy, Inc., was approved at the
April 17, 2012 Regular School Board Meeting, Item F-4. The term of the charter
shall remain the same, covering five years commencing on July 1, 2012 and ending
June 30, 2017.

The Mayor and City Manager for the City of Hallandale have been notified of the
change.

The current governing board members of Alpha International Academy, Inc., reside in
Miami-Dade County.



